BAROSSA VILLAGE INDEPENDENT LIVING UNITS SOCIAL CLUB NOTES FOR MAY 2021.

The meeting opened at 1.25 p.m. with Kevin thanking everyone for coming along. Members who attended were Doug Fisher, Yvonne Wuttke, Helen Roesler, Vi. Mitchell, Kevin Prouse, Jackie Chapman, Bev. Reid, Nita Jones, Jean Higgenbottom, Ruth Jarman, Judy Clarke, Judy Richardson, Jeanne Whitelaw and Magda Lausberg.

An apology was sent in by Bette Kempton, Carol McConnachy, Rita Dury and Ros. Hayward.

Happy birthday was sung to Doug who celebrates his birthday at the end of the month.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by the Secretary. Judy Richardson asked that they be accepted as correct and Yvonne seconded the motion. All members agreed.

There was no correspondence.

Every member at the meeting wrote down suggestions for what we can do after our meetings to make the day a bit more interesting.

Vi. gave us the Treasurer's report and asked that it be accepted as correct and Nita seconded the motion with all members being in agreement.

A short discussion arose from the suggestions and the Stockwell Hotel and the Truro Weighbridge Hotel were mentioned as being Christmas venues. These will be contacted. Maybe a trip to the Barossa Nursery would be possible some time next year.

The meeting closed at 1.50 p.m. and the auction began. There was a great deal of items donated by the members and at the end of the auction the final amount was made up to \$300.00 by a couple of monetary donations. Thanks to everyone for making our auction another success.

Afternoon tea and a chat was enjoyed by all.

The July meeting will be held on Monday 14th which is a public holiday. Please come along if you are free on this day. We could play games or maybe even discuss the suggestions made by our members as to what we can do after our meetings. Tea and coffee is provided. Please bring a plate of afternoon tea to share and your own mug.

Please contact reception for more information.

Jackie Chapman (Sec. BVILUSC).